
 
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 
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Dear families, 

Thank you all so much for supporting Emmanuel to ‘walk around the world’ with Hits Radio this 

week. It is wonderful to support a charity that does such amazing work for young people. Cash for 

Kids, a grant-giving charity, supports children in need across the UK, including the S20 area of 

Sheffield, with a focus on those affected by poverty, illness, neglect, or those with additional 

needs. They provide grants to community groups, charitable organisations, and individual cases to 

help children aged 0-18. You can still donate by following the link below if you are in a position to do 

so. 

https://www.cashforkidsgive.co.uk//campaign/walk-around-the-world/fundraisers/emmanuel-junior-

academy/ 

My favourite times at Emmanuel are always those when we come together as a community. What a 

fun afternoon to complete our challenge despite being rather warm for those of us opting for silly 

costumes! 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend! 

Love from Mrs Thorpe x 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events 

for your Diary. 

➢ May 12th-15th KS2 Sats. 

➢ Afternoon of Thursday 15th 

May-Ice-cream Van in school. 

All children are welcome to 

bring £2 cash to school to 

purchase an ice-ream. More 

details to follow. 

➢ Thursday 22nd May-Class 

photos. 

➢ Friday 23rd May-John Wesley 

Day Collective Worship and 

Celebration. Parents are 

welcome to join us at 9am in 

the hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

Class Attendance 

Y6SW 97.8% 

Y3/4HH 96.1% 

Y5RC 95.4% 

Y6JS/SB 94.3% 

Y3/4CJ 92.3% 

Y3/4AM 91% 

The class winning extra playtime this week are Y6SW – well done!

  



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, enjoying milkshakes, 

strawberries and cookies with Mrs Thorpe!  

Funmi from Y6JS/SB For growing so much in confidence since starting at Emmanuel. Thank 
you so much for the hard work we have seen from you and for the 
kindness you show to others. We are so proud of you! 

Skyla from Y6SW For showing such resilience and perseverance in your learning. All of 
that with a huge smile on your face Skyla-thank you for your positivity! 

Bobby from Y5RC For showing the courage to aim high in your learning. You work 
brilliantly with your learning partner to edit your work and self-correct. 
This is a really important skill Bobby and we are so proud of you! 

Isla from Y3/4HH For being such an inspirational, courageous advocate for others. I 
think you will leave a lasting legacy at Emmanuel and ‘Cash for Kids’ 
will remain a favourite charity for us! 

Alfie from Y3/4HH For being so enthusiastic about your history learning. Mrs Hirst was 
so excited to tell everyone about you going above and beyond outside 
school. Well done Alfie! 

Freddie from Y3/4AM For showing such kindness and care to others. Above and beyond 
this, you also motivate others to be the best they can be. We are so 
proud of you Freddie! 

Winnie from Y3/4CJ  For working so very hard on your reading and making such fabulous 
progress. Congratulations to you Winnie-well deserved! 

Congratulations to our star readers this week–Muireann, Jacob, Judd, Grace, Thea and Edie. 

Please choose a donated book to keep! 

Class of the week to sit on the benches in Collective Worship next week are The Iguanas with 

100% of children avoiding the grey door and 78% remaining on the blue door. Fabulous! 

The second class to sit on benches this week are The Antelopes! Only 1% behind The Iguanas! 

 

 

 

 

 

“The Lord does not need swords or spears to save his people. He is victorious in battle, and 

he will put all of you in our power.” 1 Samuel(17.47) 

Taken from the Old Testament story of David and Goliath which we have been working on in 

Collective Worship this week. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

  

  

                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

It was wonderful to receive a shout out on the 

radio for taking part in ‘Walk around the 

World’. Together, we raised £165 and walked a 

total of 849,516 steps! Thank you Isla for the 

inspiration. 

We are extremely proud of 

our amazing Miss Marriott 

who completed the 

Manchester Marathon last 

weekend. So much training 

and hard work went into 

this so please be sure to 

congratulate and ask Miss 

Marriott all about it! 

A huge congratulations to Maisie 

from Year 5 for her football 

achievements this year. It was her 

final match of the season this week 

and Maisie was selected as parents’ 

player of the match. Huge well done! 

Wow! Check out this awesome action shot of Muireann in the recent 

Shield Final and then collecting her runners up medal along with her 

team. Muireann has had a fantastic finish to the season: being chosen 

as parents’ player in her final two matches. Congratulations to you! 

Congratulations to 

Bobby and Aiden who 

won their under 8’s 

tournament at Filey 

last weekend. They 

competed in the top 

league for Beighton 

Magpies-what a 

fantastic achievement! 

Wow! Well done to Harry 

who scored two hattricks 

last week and earned 

Manager’s Player of the 

match on Sunday. As 

well as this, he was also 

awarded Player’s Player 

of the season in 

recognition of scoring 

over 100 league goals. 


